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TT Memberships and TT Leagues are up and running and will be available to our members later this week once
all data imports have been completed and verified.

The data transfer from TT365 to TT Memberships was completed yesterday and the data will be imported into TT
Leagues today. The timetable for the next few days is as follows:

e Wednesday: Data verification in TT Membership and TT Leagues.
e Thursday: Link to live system sent to more than 100 leagues which have been testing the platform.

e Monday July 8: TT Leagues available to all leagues; app released.

TT Membership is the new Table Tennis England membership platform which aims to better support the sport in
this digital era. It aims to provide members with all the tools they require to manage their online engagement
with the sport, beginning with membership registrations and renewals from the 2019/20 season.

It will be used by members, clubs, leagues, coaches and officials. Online renewals open on July 16, phone
renewals will be open on August 1. Full details of how to join Table Tennis England for the 2019/20 season, plus
the raft of membership benefits on offer, will be published next week.

Click here to read more about TT Memberships, including Freqguently Asked Questions

Click here to read about the fees for 2019/20, as decided by Company Members’ votes at the AGM
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